

CAB Monthly Minutes March 10th, 2015

The meeting was called to order at 7pm by CAB President, Eileen McKinney. There was a quorum present. The meeting was attended by the following businesses: Ron and Eileen McKinney, Midway Lodging, Jason DeLapp, Two Rivers Church, Theresa Drown, Bangor Savings Bank, John A DuBois, Sacopee Valley Eye Care, Terry Belair, Terry's Uniques, Emily Ward, Selectman, Dan Sherman, Selectman, Candace Gooch, At Once All Agog, Mike Fulginiti, Cornish Trading Co, Sue Melanson, Cottages at Oak Hill Farm, Valerie Egar, Blue Barn Antiques, Tiffany Parent, Finding The Puddles, Ethel Phinney, Cornish UCC, Jeff Gilliland, Sacopee Veterinary Clinic, Scott Rowley, Scott Design LLC, Kim Dunnells, Kim Dunnells, licensed Esthetician, Cristina Forsyth, Bustle&Grow, Katrina Nance, Kat's Attic, Brad Perkins, The Maine Real Estate Network, Patrick Miele, Center Ossipee Merchants Association.

This months second "Business Highlighting Series" featured At Once All Agog, with owner, Candace Gooch doing a wonderful job presenting an informative, interesting talk about fun in a toy store. Thank-you!!

February Meeting Minutes were Approved Treasurers Report was Accepted and Approved

Membership Committee drew the last 2 free business Ads for the Brochure. Winners were:

Sacopee Valley Snowdrifters

Cote & Howe Reality

Marketing Chair-Scott Rowley reported that the Website Host was changed to, "After Five by Design" and monthly statistics of Web activity is now available to the CAB members and instructions for downloading the reports are on the website. Report available online

Brochure Layout changes were discussed, a draft with the changes will be reviewed before sent to print *Community Committees:*

Flags....no report, but it was stated that Flags will be up the week- end before Memorial Day

Crosswalk Painting Details postponed until the next meeting

Restroom Details updated when the snow melts

Scholarship chair -Brad Perkins reported that the new guidelines are completed and will submit the form application at the next meeting.

Nomination Committee reported; know one has volunteered for Secretary as yet

Spring Celebration Chair Theresa Drown reported that she is working on the details, waiting for calls *Strawberry Festival*-no report

Apple Festival Chair Scott Rowley reported that vendors are requesting spaces.... and they are active with advertising

New Committee-Collaboration of CAB with Town Officials &Town Citizens was explained by Eileen. The Town of Cornish has formed: **The Economic Development Committee**

Open member discussion was active and engaging!

Visitor; Representative Patrick Miele, from a new business group"FREFCO" requested sharing business interests...from Freedom, Effingham&Center Ossipee, N.H.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15.

Followed by coffee and light snacks while members engaged in business networking, which was enjoyed by ALL!

www.cornish-maine.org



THANK-YOU TO ALL THAT ATTENDED

The next meeting is scheduled for April 14th 2015, at the U.C.C. Church

Respectfully submitted, Terry Belair